RECOMMENDATION OF CHIEF CONSERVATOR OF FORESTS, CHENNAI CIRCLE,
CHENNALI

I had inspected the proposed site in Vattambakkam R.F. on 29.05.2020.This
proposal is for diversion of 0.0295 ha of forest land for re-placement of 600mm AC
pipe with 600mm DI pipe along the Vadalur - Walajabad road from KM44/905 to
45 /200 adjacent to local fund road in Vattambakkam R.F. area of Sriperumbudur
Range,Chengalpattu Forest Division.

The proposal is for re-placing previously laid pipe with 600mm DI pipe at
Vattambakkam R.F. to a length of 295 mts and a width of 1.00 mts and the depth of
1.95 mts. No tree felling is involved along the stretch in which the underground pipe
line is proposed to be laid in Vattambakkam R.F. Re-placement of 600mm diameter
AC pipe with 600 diameter DI pipe along the Vadalur - Walajabad road from
KM44 /905 to 45/200 adjacent to local fund road at Vattambakkam R.F. area of
Sriperumbudur Range,Chengalpattu Forest Division is required for reviving outlived
components of pipeline laid during 1979. There is no spontaneous tree growth in the
land proposed for diversion. As the proposal is necessary to prevent frequent pipe leak

and be{s-t's affecting the supply of piped water, the proposal is recommended.

bursts
T

Chief Conservator of Forests,
Chennai circle,
Chennai.




